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No.F.2/1/2022-CE

PUBLIC NOTICE

MPT FOR CSS COMPETITIVE EXAMINATION-2025

In continuation of Federal Public Service Commission’s Public Notice
dated 11.08.2024, it is circulated for general information that MPT for CSS CE-2025 has
been re-scheduled. Now, the MCQs Based Preliminary Test for CSS CE-2025 shall be

held on 17" November, 2024 (Sunday) instead of 6™ October, 2024.

(Muhammad Ramzan Malik)
Assistant Director (CE)



